
Dear families, 
 
I hope you are all safe and well. As you know we managed to open our Poolbrook 
and Fort Royal clubs during the summer and I have visited both and all the 
children were having a fantastic time. We are planning for all our clubs to be 
open from September although number of places will be limited and we will be 
running a restricted timetable. 
 
As you will no doubt be aware 2020 has been a difficult time financially for all 
Charities and we have had no option but to put up the fees from 12.9.2020. We 
have tried to keep the increase to the smallest possible amount, and I hope you 
will agree our clubs are still superb value for money. The new prices will be as 
follows  
 
Saturday and Holiday clubs for Poolbrook, Regency and Fort Royal: £21 per 
session  
After School Clubs at Regency and Malvern Wednesday Youth clubs: £5.75. per 
session.  
 
As ever if you are having particularly financial difficulty please do not hesitate to 
contact me.   
I wish you all well and look forward to all our clubs opening in September.  
 
Gareth Jones  
CEO 
 


